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August 7, 2020 
 
 
Evolink Law Group 
4388 Still Creek Drive, Suite 237 
Burnaby, British Columbia 
V5C 6C6 
 
 
Attention: Simon Lin 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lin, 
 
 
 RE: Air Passenger Rights 

v. 
Canadian Transportation Agency 
File No.: 39266 

 
This will acknowledge receipt of your application for leave to appeal to the Supreme 
Court of Canada, which has been accepted for filing. 
 
The Court file number in this case is 39266.  All parties are asked to refer to this 
number in any communication with the Registry Branch concerning these 
proceedings. 
   
I refer you to Rule 92.1 of the Rules of the Supreme Court of Canada which states that 
parties are required to advise the Court in writing of any changes that affect the record 
in any motion, application for leave to appeal or appeal. In family matters, any changes 
pertaining to the child (children) must be brought to the Court’s attention as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Registry of 
the Supreme Court of Canada at 1-844-365-9662 or registry-greffe@scc-csc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Georgia Gallup 
Registry Officer 
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c.c.: Mr. Allan Matte 
 
Note to the respondent: 
 
Further to the current COVID19 pandemic, deadlines that are imposed by the Rules of 
the Supreme Court of Canada are suspended until further notice. However, deadlines 
that are imposed by statute, including s. 40 of the Supreme Court Act, remain in 
force.  Any party concerned about the ability to meet a deadline imposed by statute 
should contact the Registry by email. Parties are encouraged to continue to serve and 
file documents, whether originating or otherwise, by email. Parties who do not intend 
to serve and file a response or reply should notify the Registry promptly. For more 
information regarding the impact of COVID-19 on case-related matters, please visit 
https://www.scc-csc.ca/parties/COVID-FAQ-eng.aspx 
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